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            TO: Select participating ambulatory surgical centers (ASC) in  
Pennsylvania and Delaware 

      FROM: Christopher McTiernan 
Senior Director, Provider Reimbursement 

       DATE: June 10, 2011 

SUBJECT:   ASC fee schedule update 

In April, we sent a letter informing you of changes being made to reimbursement rates, effective 
for dates of service on or after May 1, 2011. Since then, we have identified some codes that were 
not properly updated. We are working to properly update these codes, and we will reprocess any 
affected claims.  

Please note that you do not need to resubmit any claims that may require an adjustment. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. If you have any questions about this 
bulletin, please contact your Network Coordinator.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Blue Cross and Blue Shield names and symbols are registered marks of the Blue Cross and Blue Shield Association, an 
association of independent Blue Cross and Blue Shield plans. 

Provider bulletin

We encourage you to share this information with appropriate members of your staff.
Independence Blue Cross offers products directly, through its subsidiaries Keystone Health Plan East and QCC Insurance Company,  

and with Highmark Blue Shield — independent licensees of the Blue Cross and Blue Shield Association.


